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Comments: My family and I enjoy several non-motorized trail systems in the SLV area. They include: Rock

Creek, Big Meadows, Alberta Park, Beaver Creek and the Upper Rio Grande area.  We enjoy cross-country

skiing and snowshoeing all winter.  Access to these trail systems provides us with precious opportunities for the

promotion of our physical and mental wellness that is not available any where else in our community.  

 

The negative impact of the motorized designation would include the noise, speed, odor and disruption to our

outdoor sanctuary experience (I don't mean to be weird, but seriously, why not have quiet, solitude and beauty in

our world when possible?).

 

We would love to keep the above-mentioned trail systems designated as non-motorized for the reasons provided

for the continued use and enjoyment by ourselves and our fellow community members. 

 

We are happy to have other areas designated for snowmobile use with clear signage indicating how the area

should (and should not) be used.  Hopefully, the signage and community education would promote adherence to

this travel management plan.  Thank you. 


